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Note from OBHOA—Spring 2013  
 
Hi Neighbors!  Finally… Spring has sprung!  I hope you and your 
families are enjoying outdoor activities as weather permits!  
 
Here are some of the activities planned for the neighborhood this 
year. 
 

 OBHOA Meeting; Monday, May 13; Avon Public Library; begins 
6:30 p.m.  Save the date and participate in this important meeting if 
possible. 

Agenda:  
 Officer Elections 

 Treasurer Report 

 Neighborhood Safety  

 Website 

 Entrance Landscaping  

 Entrance Signs (lights)  

 Volunteers 

 Meeting Dates 

 Community Activities in Oak Bend Estates 

 Neighbor Insights and Input  
 

Thanks to May 2012 Neighbors in Attendance! 

 

 Neighborhood Garage Sale Saturday, June 8.  We’re hoping there will be more neighborhood participation 
since the 500 Race activities will be finished. 

 Summer-fun Neighborhood get-together!  I’m hoping we can plan something fun for all during July or August. 

 December Luminaries plan a date and figure out who’s going to host the assembly and distribution of the 
luminaries.  Several neighbors have expressed an interest in making this a family event with food, fun and 
beverages.   

Please send additional topics of interest to me!—either to share knowledge or ask questions.  
 
Come help keep the place we live, laugh and raise our children one of the best in Hendricks County!  

 
Linda Miller 
President 
aussienyankee@indy.rr.com; 6337 Red Oak Drive; 317.403.2456  

mailto:aussienyankee@indy.rr.com


TREASURER TALK 
 

I hope this letter finds everyone enjoying the spring weather. The 2013-2014 invoices will be mailed in the 
next month. Please watch for them.  Your dues are so very important to maintain the quality of our 
neighborhood. The funds from the dues include maintaining the entrances, advertising for the garage sales, 
cost of luminaries, and insurance, etc. Thank you for your support. 
 
Linda Everhart, Treasurer 
317-340-8398 Cell 
 
Important Information to Share: 

Please report suspicious activity to the police. Keep your cars inside and locked up.  Let’s keep our 
neighborhood as safe as it can be. 

Helpful Hints—Remember to keep garage doors down whenever possible.    When purchasing large 
items-break down the boxes and put them in a large plastic bag- so no one can see your purchases. 

Remember to clear storm-water drain grates if there is one in front of your home. 

If you have a digital photo from our neighborhood and would like to share it, please send it to me via 
email  

Current Oak Bend Home Owner Association Officers  
Linda Miller, President, aussienyankee@indy.rr.com  
Sherri Parker, Vice President  
Linda Everhart, Treasurer  
Tamara Dillman, Secretary  
 

 
 
 

Visit www.oakbendhoa.org for more details about the neighborhood, covenants, etc. 


